Student Development REGISTRAR'S OFFICE

June 17, 2019

Laura Duddy 136 14 ST NW MEDICINE HAT AB T1A 6R6

Dear Laura:

Congratulations! You have achieved outstanding academic success at Medicine Hat College.

On behalf of Medicine Hat College, we are pleased to inform you that you have earned a place on the Winter 2019 semester's College Honour Roll based on your excellent results this term.

To achieve this honour you have earned a grade point average (GPA) of 3.5 or higher in a minimum of nine credits on all courses taken during the Winter 2019 semester.

The college will permanently recognize your achievement by marking this distinction on your Medicine Hat College transcript.

We look forward to your continued success!

Sincerely

Sandy Henderson

Registrar